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More taxes on gas is going to hurt us, already gas tax in Oregon is higher than most 

states in the nation.  Our real estate taxes are climbing 3% a year.  We do not want 

this and I believe the Oregon is taking in plenty of money as it is.  It should be 

exposed as a money grab since the sales tax keeps getting voted down.  The 

proposal of a transfer tax on car sales is another sneaky go around on the hard 

working people of Oregon. 


